
 Mrs. Byars

• 6th grade Earth Science
• 1st grade and 6th grade 

teacher in Auckland, New 
Zealand

• Third year teaching at 
CBS!

• I graduated in 2017 with a 
bachelor’s degree in 
Elementary Education 
from Auburn University.

• Reading
• Playing tennis
• Running
• Sewing
• Traveling
• Auburn Football

• I believe that an inquiry-based 
approach to learning is the most 
valuable experience that I can 
cultivate for my students. According 
to research, this cross-curricular 
method is effective, challenging, and 
engaging. Here is an article and 
video to dip your toes in if you are 
interested in learning more about 
this approach to learning.

• I was born and raised in 
Birmingham, and my whole 
extended family lives here.

• I am married to my 
wonderful husband, 
Christopher, and we are 
expecting our first baby in 
September!

• Please contact me with 
any needs or questions 
that you have. I am 
always here to help, and 
communication with my 
parents is very important 
to me. My email is:

byarsk@mtnbrook.k12.al.us

https://www.edutopia.org/article/embracing-inquiry-based-instruction

